
Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,
I, Susan Brault, am writing to voice my support of HB 2574.   Passage of this bill is very important to me and to all Oregonians. 
Some time ago I became aware of the burial option already available in WA where I could allow my remains to beautifully return to 
the earth in an environmentally sound manner. I planned to use this burial option since it is non invasive to our land and a thoughtful 
way for my remains to be handled after my death. My family supports my decision and my children plan to help my remains be 
transported to WA where this can happen. And now you are about to pass a law so that my family will be able to arrange for this 
right here in OR!    I am so very pleased that you will give us this here in our beautiful state. Please vote YES on HB 2574  - all 
Oregonians deserve to have this wonderful option.
Thank You,
Susan Brault
Medford
2851 Sandberg Ct, 97504
541-531-3281


